
  

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

Solicitation Cancelation Notice 
 
 
 
 

ITN 22-016 Temporary Student Housing 
 

 
  
 

The University held a second evaluation committee meeting on April 1, 2022, at 

12:00 P.M. EST. The evaluation committee voted unanimously against moving forward 

with a contract award for ITN 22-016.  

 

This decision is made in accordance with the ITN document, page 10, under 

Section IV - Evaluation, Negotiation, and Contract Award. 

 

No additional information is available at this time.  As the University evaluates 

the needs of our growing student population it is possible another solicitation may be 

issued.  All respondents are encouraged to check our website for news and information 

as these needs are assessed.   

 

 

Laura E. Marrone 

Associate Director of Procurement 

 


